31 West Lane Bay Shore, N.Y. 11706 23 December 1994

Dear Fellow Seabreeze Enthusiast:

The Allied Seabreeze Owners Association as been given Room 217 in the Atlantic City Convention Center for a meeting on Friday, February 10th, from 4:30 to 7:00pm. (Seven o'clock is show closing time.) This is a courtesy provided to us by the people at American Sail Advancement Program (ASAP, no less), the sponsors of Sail Expo '95.

Even a free room, however, comes with a price. I find myself in the slightly uncomfortable position of distributing literature promoting the show and the available facilities. For the benefit of those of you who have not yet seen it, I'm enclosing copies of a couple of pages of the show flyer. These, I hope, will provide all the relevant information.

I've received indications of interest from about a dozen of our members and I hope that this relatively early invitation will inspire a few more. Roy Harvey is working up an agenda, and I expect to bring some drawings and an updated roster. I can't imagine that any group of owners of 25- to 30-year old auxiliaries could possibly lack for conversation topics.

While there is some possibility that catering service may be available, I chose the time with the notion that everyone has to eat somewhere, and perhaps we will be able to find a congenial restaurant for dinner and a continuation of the social hour. It would be helpful to know in advance about how many we will be, but come at the last minute if you wish. I look forward to meeting as many of you as possible.

My best wishes for the season to you all.

Sincerely,

I

Gene Reardon